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Correspondence form the Township of Baldwin to the Federal Government dated April 9, 2018 regarding
proposed Bill C-71 concerning firearms legislation and licensing requirements.

File #: TMP-22423, Version: 1

City of Barrie Printed on 5/18/2024Page 1 of 1

powered by Legistar™

http://www.legistar.com/

